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ÉTATS-UNIS


Gujan-Mestras 19-07-2021 

Dear governing body brothers,


Thank you for all you do to organize the preaching work around the world. I appreciate all of 
your interventions and the teaching that you share with us through jw.org on a regular basis.


I have been attentive to the last two governing body update #5 and #6 you released. You 
speak in favor of vaccination. You say that every Christian should make his decision based on 
his understanding of Bible principles and his conscience, but it is understood by the numbers 
you quote that you are urging us to get vaccinated.


Usually we would read in every article about a medical field this statement: “This magazine 
does not recommend any one type of medicine or therapy over another and does not offer 
medical advice. Its aim is simply to present facts and to leave it to the reader to make 
judgments and decisions.”


You also encourage all congregation elders to be very careful to remain neutral in their 
teaching and encouragement about care.


Accepting a potentially fatal product while in good health is difficult to reconcile with the 
respect of  life.


Hope you find this review helpful.


Receive all my brotherly affection.


Ghislain Messe

gmesse@jwpub.org

14 allée Valentin
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